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Shreve Scholarship Endowment established

for the Boys and Girls Homes of North Carolina

May 7, 2013

William and Lisa Shreve of Wilson have established a new scholarship endowment with the North Carolina Community Foundation devoted to the support of the Boys and Girls Homes of North Carolina, Inc.

The fund has been established to provide scholarships for graduating seniors who are current or past residents of the Boys and Girls Homes of North Carolina with plans to attend or who already attend an institution of higher learning. Preference will go to those who now or will attend a state-supported school. 

Shreve said that he and his wife established the Shreve Scholarship Endowment for the Boys and Girls Homes to provide additional encouragement for young people who likely do not have much family support to pursue their educations beyond high school. “We are so impressed with the mission and work of the Boys and Girls Homes,” he said.

Gary Faircloth, president and CEO of the Boys and Girls Homes of North Carolina, said that the organization was gratified that a fund had been established to support past and present residents of the home. “The Shreves’ generosity will go a long way towards ensuring the success of some of our young people,” he said. “We are so appreciative of this new resource that will assist our residents with furthering their education.”

For more information about the Boys and Girls Homes of North Carolina, Inc. visit http://www.boysandgirlshomes.org/
About the North Carolina Community Foundation

The NCCF is the single statewide community foundation serving North Carolina and has made nearly $68 million in grants since its inception in 1988. With more than $156 million in assets, NCCF sustains 1,000 endowments established to provide long-term support of a broad range of community needs, nonprofit organizations, institutions and scholarships. The NCCF partners with 60 affiliate foundations to provide local resource allocation and community assistance in 67 counties across the state. An important component of NCCF’s mission is to ensure that rural philanthropy has a voice at local, regional and national levels. This year is NCCF’s 25th anniversary.
For more information, visit nccommunityfoundation.org and Facebook and follow on Twitter @NCCF.
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